
From: DANNY DIDOMIZIO   
Sent: Sunday, September 22, 2024 8:53 PM 
To: Agenda <agenda@caledon.ca> 
Subject: Agenda item 15.2.2 Illegal Trucking 
 
To our valued Mayor and Council,  
 
I am writing in reference to Agenda item 15.2.2 Illegal Trucking - Council Meeting September 24, 2024 
 
The Trucking situation in Bolton is absolute chaos.  I am fortunate enough to work very close to my 
home but my family and friends have to travel  on Hwy 50 each and every day and I worry about their 
safety all the time. 
I have seen trucks make illegal u turns, pass cars at high speeds and even not use proper signaling which 
has left drivers at their mercy.  This has to STOP! 
The situation at Hwy 50 and Major Mack (turning West onto Major Mack) is another safety concern in 
that vehicles make u turns after the intersection, cut off vehicles already in the lane turning left and stop 
in the driving lane with their left signals on causing a back up all the way down Hwy 50.  Why are OPP 
not present? 
 
Unfortunately the deaths and accidents that have happened in recent years have hit close to home and 
what angers me more is that those deaths could have been prevented. 
 
Mayor, Annette Groves and Council please help the community of Bolton.  Get these Trucking yards out 
of our Comminity to keep our roads safe, to allow us all to get home to our families and to not have 
another life lost to the insensible driving that is happening on our roads just outside our subdivisions! 
 
Regards, a very angry Bolton resident 
Tina DiDomizio 

 
 




